
BUILDER BREAKFAST MEETING

Learn the nuances and distinction between
independent contractors vs. employees and how
your business may be at risk. In Connecticut and
elsewhere, the most important or significant
consideration in determining employee or
contractor status is the fundamental question of
control. The Connecticut Supreme Court has ruled
that the fundamental distinction between an
employee and an independent contractor depends
upon the existence or nonexistence of the right to
control the means and methods of work. The test of
the relationship is the right to control.

Guest Speakers:
Ray Casella, Tax Attorney
Henry Zaccardi, Labor Attorney

Please list the name(s) of those attending.

Name: 

Name: 

Name: 

Name: 

Should there be any question, whom should we contact?

Contact Name: Phone:

Contact Company:

Charge:  � Master Card  � Visa  � AMEX

Card Number: Exp:                   /                  /

Signature:

Name on card:

Address:

City:

State: Zip:

Please send completed form to:
HBRA of Central Connecticut
2189 Silas Deane Hwy., 
Rocky Hill, CT 06067

You may also fax to 860.563.3709 or email to
sheila@hbracentralct.com or phone in your reservation to
860.563.4212. Sorry no cancellation unless received more
than 48 hours prior to event. No-shows will be billed.

Independent Contractor 
vs. Employee

Wednesday, January 13, 2016

Registration:
7:30 am  Meeting 8:00 – 10:00 am

Cost:
$25 members
$35 non-members

Location:
Shipman & Goodwin, LLP
265 Church Street - Suite 1207
New Haven, CT 06510

RSVP BY:
January 11, 2016

Make your reservation today online at www.hbracentralct.com/events


